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Any other business — Task Force for Industrial Scale-up of COVID-19 vaccines

Information fiom the Commission

Ministers will find attached a letter from Commissioner Breton from 23 February 2021,

on the Commission efforts to scale-up COVID-19 vaccine production.

The letter presents the new Task Force for Industrial Scale-up of COVID-19 vaccines,
created to detect and help respond to issues in real-time. It provides initial clements
regarding the role and objectives of the Task Force. Further, the letter sets out questions

to support and mform our work ahead.

Member States are invited to answer the questions raised in the letter in written by the
end of this week / begmming of next week. Replies can be sent at the following

Commission address:

GROW COUNCIL RELATIONS <GROW-COUNCIL-RELATIONS(@ec.europa.eu>




